
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE and AUTHORIZE the Employment and Human Services Director, or designee,
to accept $677,138 from the California Department of Aging, Emergency Nutrition
Funding, Families First Coronavirus Response Act for senior nutrition services for the
period March 20, 2020 through September 30, 2021. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
County to receive $677,138 from California Department of Aging, Emergency Nutrition
Funding. Funded by Families First Coronavirus Response Act (H. R. 6201). Funding is
100% Federal and no County match is required. An appropriation adjustment for this
funding is submitted for Board consideration at the May 12, 2020 Board of Supervisor's
meeting. 

BACKGROUND: 
This funding is for Senior Nutrition Services as a response to the COVID-19 crisis and is
funded by the Families First Coronavirus Response Act (H.R. 6201). Under the Major
Disaster Declaration, Stafford Act maximum Title III funding flexibility is allowed for
disaster relief for older individuals. A separate Interagency agreement will be submitted to

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   05/12/2020 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Elaine Burres
608-4960

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    May  12, 2020 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc:

C. 41

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Kathy Gallagher, Employment & Human Services Director

Date: May  12, 2020

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: California Department of Aging, Area Agency on Aging, Senior Nutrition Services Funding



authorize this funding for Senior Nutrition services to be administered by the Contra Costa
Department of Public Health. 


